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August 21, 2024 

 
      From The Desk of Bamberg County Auditor 
   We are getting ready for the upcoming tax season. 
 
                         “Homestead Exemption” 
 
Do you own your home?  Did you turn 65 on or before December 31, 2023? 
If so, you can apply for the Homestead Exemption on your real estate property. 
This Exemption also applies to all disable real estate property owners with proof 
of your disability. Please remember you must own the home with your name on 
the deed. 
 
If you don’t know or not sure, if you have the Homestead Exemption applied to 
your property taxes, call us before September 5, 2024 at 803-245-3006 or stop by 
the office at 1234 North Street, Bamberg, SC 29003 and we will be glad to assist 
you.  
 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
 

 
Bamberg County Auditor 
 

 

 

 
 

ROSA R. VERNER 
BAMBERG COUNTY AUDITOR 

vernerrrr@bambergcounty.sc.gov 


